
To the generous donors of the New Flooring for the VICM campaign,

We are pleased to report that your charitable contributions helped us purchase 14 cases

of vinyl plank flooring. Volunteers and staff have installed the approximately 350 square

feet of planks and families are already enjoying the areas of the museum that have new

safer flooring!

Kids regularly kick up the existing carpet tiles still present in

much of the museum. Further, the old, broken, and uneven tile

underneath the carpet is not acceptable in such a high traffic

environment. Vinyl plank flooring throughout the museum will

give families a safer place to play and make cleaning and

maintaining a healthy learning environment an attainable goal

for museum staff.

This Global Giving campaign is ongoing as we aim to cover the

remaining 1,250 square feet of museum floor that requires this

safety upgrade.

Thank you for helping the Virgin Islands Children’s

Museum to improve the safety of the museum while

beautifying the space. Your contributions have

given us encouragement and the funds necessary to

keep this effort moving forward.

Sincerely,

The VICM Team
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